SAGL Safe System of Shooting
Under threat from COVID-19

Travelling to the Venue When travelling to the shooting venue, ideally you should travel alone or with
others in your "family bubble".

Arriving at the shooting venue comply with all COVID -19 specific Signage and Information

Washing of Hands — when you arrive at the shooting venue, wash your hands in line or use a hand
sanitiser provision. (Your own or that provided by the venue). As you leave the shooting venue, repeat
the process.

Use of face masks. Comply with your venue’s requirements. Within a restricted space
of the shooting room and where close contact with others cannot be avoided, it is still
advisable to wear a face mask.

Shooting, Loading, Scoring/Painting and sharing Guns - Where possible avoid
loading for others and avoid sharing guns. If this is not possible, loaders & shooters should sanltlse their
hands before touching the gun. Regarding Gun sharing, guns should be sanitised after each shooter.
Loaders, shooters and scoring / painters should wear a mask where close contact cannot be avoided.

Comfort Breaks - Avoid un-necessary movement at the venue and be fully aware who is situated
around you. Wear your mask when required to do so and if social distancing cannot be achieved.

If you feel unwell, showing signs of coronavirus symptoms

(a) if you are at the shooting venue, stop what you are doing immediately, keep your distance and wear
your mask, report the issue to your Team Captain, leave the venue and self-Isolation for the prescribed
government timetable at home.

(b) if you are not at the shooting venue —-DO NOT ATTEND the Shoot — Advise your Team Captain.

In the event of someone developing symptoms whilst at the shoot, Team Captains and Venue
representatives will meet to discuss and then implement immediate actions to safeguard venue
and those attending.

Visitors to the Shoot — Avoid bringing visitors. Keep any attendances to a minimum. Ensure those
attending are made aware of guidelines relating to Covid-19 precautions and ask them to fully comply.
Food — Do not bring food to the venue.

General Prudence - Although, attending a shoot will bring you into contact with members of the general

public, who's status is unknown with respect to Covid-19, as a matter of prudence, we are advising
shooters to carry out a lateral Flow test and achieve a negative result, within 24hrs of attending a shoot.



